
 
  

PLASTIC POLLUTION 

Reading 
 
We will be reading a fiction book this half 
term called ‘The Firework-Makers Daughter’. 
This story is about a young girl who takes it 
upon herself to go to a mountain to prove to 
her father that she can make it on her own.  

Art 
We will be getting very hands on in our art 
lessons this half term as we get messy with 
clay. We will cover some skills such as 
shaping, coils pots and how to make slip. 

Computing 
This half term we will be looking at E-Safety as 
part of our computing lessons. We will be looking at 
how we keep safe on the internet, we will begin by 
children understanding what makes a good password 
for use on the Internet.  

PSHE 
 
Our Jigsaw theme this half term is “Changing Me”. 
Within our PSHE lessons this half term we will be 
talking about how our body changes as we get older 
and how we can positively cope with this change. 
 

Maths 
This half term will be looking at many 
different areas of the maths curriculum. 
We will be exploring measurement, looking 
at length and perimeter, focusing on 
converting between different units of 
measure. We will also be looking at mass 
and capacity, specifically focusing on 
knowing the different between volume and 
capacity. 
 
 
 

Literacy 
Our purpose in writing this half term is to 
write a diary entry. We will be writing from 
the prospective of a character called Ivon 
from the Ice Palace. Ivon sets off on a 
mission to find his brother who has been taken 
by an evil man called Starjik. We will be 
putting ourselves in Ivon’s shoes, writing many 
different diary entries as he sets of on an 
adventure to find his brother.  

 

History 
This half term we are going to be learning all 
about the Stuarts We will be looking at 
significant events such as, The Great Plague 
and The Great Fire of London.  

Science 
 
Our science topic this half term will continue 
to be light. We will be focusing on how there 
are many positives to the sun however we must 
also be safe when we are out in the sun. We 
will be creating a poster ‘keeping safe in the 
sun’ to give everyone information on how to 
enjoy the sun safely.  



 
 
 
 

  

Important dates for your diary: 
 

• Parent conversation: 

Class 7 – Thursday 14th July 2022 

Class 8 – Thursday 21st July 2022 

• Thursday 28th July 2022 - School finishes for the summer 

break 

 

PE 
 

We are really lucky this half term as we will be taught cricket by an 

outside agency. This will take place every Thursday for both classes. We 

will also be having discrete athletics lessons so please ensure children have 

their PE kits all week as these days will change.  
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Water Bottles 
 

We have an increasing number of children who are 
arriving to school with no water bottle. Please ensure 
you child brings a water bottle each day, especially as 

we are approaching the warmer weather. 

 

REMINDER: Please ensure your child is coming to 
school in all black shoes. These can be trainers but 
must be all black, including the soles.  
 


